
The AccessArt Offer to Home
Users

If you are interested in developing creativity and
wellbeing in your home, AccessArt has lots to
offer you.

Our carefully created resources share activities
and ways of thinking about art which you can use
in the home to develop your creativity across the
family.  

Explore the benefits of being an AccessArt member
as a home user.

AccessArt is a UK registered charity and a Subject
Association for Art.
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Explore 1500+ Resources to Inspire & Support your
Practise

We have over 20,000+ members who use our unique
resources to inspire their teaching and practice.
New resources are created each month. Use them to
inspire  your  own  creativity  or  facilitate  the
creativity of a child in your care. 

Find out more here. 
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Participatory Projects

Take part in both internal AccessArt Participatory
Projects and external Participatory Projects run
by  other  organisations.  These  projects  are
designed to give individuals and communities a
sense of shared purpose and creative connection. 

Find out more here. 

Resources for Wellbeing

We have created a collection of resources which
focus on calm, creative processes. These resources
vary from quick 5 minute exercises to hour long
sessions,  perfect  for  quiet  contemplation  or
community engagement.

Find out more here. 
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Zoom CPD Events (Free for Members)

AccessArt  provides  extensive  zoom  CPD  for  a
variety of audiences. 

You may like to come along to one of our Zoom CPD
sessions aimed at all settings.

Find out more here. 
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